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           The best season of all, SUMMER! Canoeing, kayaking, 

rafting, tubing, camping; we have it all. We have the best of both 

worlds with our rustic campground, Chippewa Landing, and our 

non-rustic campground, Oak Grove, which comes with full hook-

ups and a bath house.  With the weather finally warming up, we 

expect to see many soaking up the sunshine on the beautiful 

Manistee River. 

       Get to know our staff! Our staff is very accommodating and 

happy to help in any way they can.  We have a couple “newbies” 

this year, but they are catching on quickly and have already been 

on some river trips.  They are a great batch and all enjoy the river 

fully.   

 We have had canoers on the river since the beginning of 

May (which is later than usual), and started right out with putting 

groups out for extended trips of two and three days with one 

group out for five days.  The groups that were fishing experienced 

some great catches so far this season.  

 

 



          

          The first tubers were the third week of May, May 25th to be 

exact (which was earlier than normal).  We have had many tubers 

follow since then and they have a blast.  It even makes our staff 

jealous of the fun they are having and the memories they are 

making.  That’s okay though, the staff all set aside time to have 

their fun down the river, but in the meantime, they will be an aide 

in your fun and lend a helping hand (or two). 

 Don’t forget to stop in our store at the end of your stay and 

get yourself a souvenir hoodie or t-shirt!  We also have ice and 

cold pop.  Chippewa Landing welcomes you, your family and 

friends.  We hope to see you on the river soon! 
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